
 

 

21 April 2021 

 

MESSAGE OF SUPPORT FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN COMMUNITY 

 

The Management, Staff and Students of MANCOSA are deeply shocked and 

saddened to learn of the wide-scale destruction of historical landmarks and 

campus infrastructure caused by the raging fires in Cape Town. As members 

of the higher education community of South Africa, we too, are tormented at 

the loss of literature and history. May all the voices that were erased in the fire, 

find new life as we remember and tell their truths. In following the 

developments concerning this catastrophe, we are comforted by the news 

that no lives were lost. As the community takes stock of the full extent of 

damages and charters the path for reconstruction, MANCOSA wishes to affirm 

its unfeigned support to the UCT community. May all those affected, be 

strengthened to conquer this adversity.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Professor Magnate Ntombela 

Principal: MANCOSA  


